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CAMDEN DCP 2019 – GLENLEE  

At its meeting on 23 April 2019, Council resolved to grant delegation to the General Manager to adopt amendments to the Camden Development Control Plan for 
Glenlee, subject to the Glenlee Planning Proposal being notified (gazetted). Gazettal of the Glenlee Planning Proposal occurred on 15 May 2020.  The General 
Manager adopted the Glenlee DCP on 9 June 2020.

Key objectives of the Glenlee site specific DCP include:
•	 Facilitate new development and industries such as industrial, warehousing, logistic activities and the like, that meet the environmental management objectives 

contained in Part 2 of the Camden DCP;
•	 Provide a framework that will lead to a high standard of development in the Glenlee Precinct, encouraging local employment and creating an area which is 

pleasant, safe and efficient to work in; and
•	 Ensure that development takes account of the physical nature of the local environment, particularly the Nepean River, ridgelines and the natural landscape.

In accordance with Clause 21 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation 2000, amendment No.3 to the Camden Development Control Plan 2019 
comes into effect as of 30 June 2020. 
A copy of the amended Camden Development Control Plan can be viewed on Council’s website. 


